
Dear 
I am writing to you in reply to your information request to Nottinghamshire County Council. Your 

request has been dealt with under the Environmental Information Regulations (EIR). I have the 
following information. 

 

1) A copy of your current road maintenance policy relating to that road. Please send me the full 
policy, but this should include details of the intended frequency of road inspections, how these 
inspections should be conducted and the maximum time between identification of a defect and the 
repairs carried out. 
Inspection Frequencies for both Main Street and Fiskerton Road: 
Carriageway Inspection Frequency:         Monthly 

Footway Inspection Frequency:              Annual 

 
The Highways Inspection & Risk Manual, attached, details the methods of inspection and defect 

identification (Category) and repair targets. 
 

2)         A copy of the road repair history for that road over the past year. Again, please send me the 
full road repair history, but this should include: 
Dates of all safety inspections between 20th September to 20th November 2019 
See attached Street History Report. Please note that personal information has been redacted in 
accordance with EIR Regulation 13. 

 
Details of how safety inspections were undertaken (walked or driven, speed of inspection vehicle etc) 
See attached Highway Inspection & Risk Manual. 

 
Details of all carriageway defects identified, with description, date and time 
See attached Street History Report. 
 

Details of how the authority handled these defects, what repairs were undertaken and the time 
between the identification of each defect and a repair carried out. 
See attached Street History Report. 

 
If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 

number above in any future communications. 

 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 

complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 
Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk. 

 
Yours sincerely 

  

John Allison 
Information Officer 

Chief Executive’s Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 

County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 

Telephone: 0115 977 2788  
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